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Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 10:53 AM
To: Polly Samuels McLean; Anya Grahn
Subject: Fwd: parties at Old Kimball Garage

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Annie Lewis Garda <annielewisgarda@yahoo.com> 
Date: March 28, 2017 at 6:48:16 PM MDT 
To: <council_mail@parkcity.org> 
Subject: parties at Old Kimball Garage 

I am writing in regard to the appeal you are hearing on 3/30 regarding events on the roof of the 
Old Kimball Garage.   Please do not allow outdoor parties with loud music any night of the 
week.  There should be some limit on the number of events and definitely on how loud these 
events can be. 
Annie Lewis Garda 
Old Town resident 


